
Dear Corporate Partner,

The Pittsburgh Realtist Professionals (PRP) would like to thank you for your support

and engagement as we emerge to elevate the industry's professional capacities in

making homeownership affordable in Pittsburgh. We are honored that you are

joining us and grateful for your commitment.

The National Association of Real Estate Brokers (NAREB) primary focus is to provide

opportunities for all citizens to have the right to equal housing. To support NAREB's

mission, PRP has dedicated our 2023 initiatives to champion opportunities in

"Promoting Democracy in Housing". We plan to accomplish this by engaging

tenured industry professionals and cultivating new industry professionals, creating

partnerships with community organizations to educate and empower both the real

estate trade and the residents of underserved communities through financial

literacy and various real estate programs.

As part of our 2023 initiatives, we will offer home buyer seminars, networking

events, lunch & learns, and other educational opportunities throughout the year.

Your investment in NAREB/PRP is imperative and necessary for the growth of inner-

city neighborhoods. With your support, we will be able to continue to serve our

community in a capacity that will help ALL people.

Again, thank you for your support, and The Pittsburgh Realtist Professionals look

forward to making you proud of your participation. If you have any questions or

concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at: GloriaBesley@ymail.com or

(412) 241-2471.

In The Realtist® Spirit! Welcome Aboard!

Gloria J. Besley, President

Democracy in Housing 
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